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  Thursday, August 21, 2025 
 

Flushing Information 
 

This is a notice to our Lake Sheridan and Sheridan members. 

If you notice any kind of change in your water, whether it is cloudy, 
discoloration, or low pressure, please contact SWSC at 979-234-7422 or email 

us at swsc64@gmail.com. 

 
 

When we do flushing’s, you may experience low pressure during that time. 
Notifications go out as soon as possible when there are leaks involved.  We do 

monthly flushing’s of all lines.  If you are not receiving notifications, please sign up 
through the website on the home page.  Simply click on the red sign-up button for 

alerts.  It will ask you for your name, email address, and phone number.   
Standard text messaging rates apply. 

 

Flushing of the water lines can sometimes result in the agitation of existing 
sediment in the lines.  This is normal and poses no risk to health or safety.  As a 

result, you may temporarily see a slight change in the color of your water.  If this 
occurs, we recommend that you run your water to help clear out the lines.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. 

SWSC Office (979)-234-7422 

Mike Beyette (979)-942-0980 
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